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            CITY OF WASHINGON NOTICE 
  

                             PDC Collection Process for Delinquent Accounts 
 
PDC has stopped servicing households that have not paid for trash and recycling service.  PDC 
“shut off” delinquent accounts after mailing July invoices.  The current invoice covers July, 
August and September service.  The fee is $15.25 a month for basic weekly trash service and 
every-other-week recycling.  PDC began servicing Washington April 1, 2020. 
   
As part of the agreement with the City of Washington, the company is responsible to collect the 
fee for solid waste services quarterly in advance. 
 
Going forward, PDC will mail a shut-off notice to addresses more than 45 days late on payment.  
Service is discontinued after 60 days past due. 
 
A customer may be subject to additional fees for non-payment.  Payment terms are published 
on the back of each PDC invoice. 
 
Washington customers with questions about their PDC account call 674-5176. 
 
  
 
 

 

 
  


